
 
 

 

 

 

07 June 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Year 2                      
   
Educational Activity Off School Site  
 
As part of our current studies, we have arranged a trip to Bournemouth Oceanarium and the Russell 
Coates museum. At the Russell Coates museum the children will be visiting the ‘Lost Words’ 
exhibition, which is based around a book they have been looking at in English and in the 
Oceanarium we will be continuing to build our understanding of animal’s habitats. This will be a 
fantastic opportunity to bring the children’s learning to life and we will be doing some activities 
related to this back at school after our visit.   
 
Date of Trip:   Wednesday 22 June 2022    
Classes:   Emerald and Jade    
Group Leaders:   Charlotte Ellis and Ella Crocker    
Depart School:   9.30am  
Return to School:   2.45pm    

 
Based on the number of children attending we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £16.60 
per child. We would ask for payment via our online banking facility, Parent Pay by Friday 17 June 
2022. Parents are reminded that if we do not receive sufficient contributions, we may have to 
cancel the activity. Please refer to our Charging Policy for further information. Please contact 
Rebecca Wood if you are unable to contribute due to financial difficulties as soon as possible.  
 
When you make your payment online it will also ask for you to provide consent in the form of a 
tick box. This consent is to ensure that you are happy for your child to attend the above off-site 
activity and you consider them to be in good health and capable of taking part in the activities 
detailed in this letter.    
  
We greatly appreciate adult help and if you have undertaken voluntary clearance with us, and are 
available to supervise a group of children, please contact the school office. We will need you to 
attend a pre-visit meeting to ensure all helpers are aware of planned activities and Health and 
Safety issues.   
  
Date and time of volunteer meeting:  Friday 17 June at 2:25pm 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

              

 

Ella Crocker         Charlotte Ellis 
Class Teacher      Class Teacher 

 

 

Trip Information Continued 



 
 

Trip Information Continued 

 

Clothing:            School Uniform and outdoor walking footwear 

Children need to bring:       A waterproof coat and/or bring a sunhat and sun cream to be 

applied in the morning before school if needed.  

          Lunch:  If you have ordered a meal for your child for this day, a packed lunch 
will be provided instead.    

  
  If you have not ordered a lunch from Chartwells please provide a 

packed lunch in a named plastic bag to enable us to dispose of all litter 
at lunchtime – please do not send lunch boxes. 

  

  All children should bring a backpack with them to hold their lunch and 

two additional cartons of drink or water.   Please ensure all items are 

named.  The children will be expected to carry these items 

themselves.   

Insurance Details:  Department for Education 

Payment Information: Parents are reminded that if we do not receive sufficient 

contributions, the trip may have to be cancelled. Please contact the 

Head of School if you are unable to contribute because of financial 

difficulties. 

 

 


